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Little Flower Capacity Development Cell, in collaboration with ‘Ascent Consultancy’ organized a 

seminar on September 25, 2023, for final-year students of all streams on the topic ‘Global Education’ 

in Montfort Hall. The primary objective of this seminar was to create awareness of global education 

among the students. The resource person for the seminar, Mr. Rathan, MD of Ascent Consultancy, 

discussed the various opportunities available to students who would choose to go abroad for studies. 

He explained in detail the pros and cons of all the countries that Indian students prefer to study in. 

Later, Mr. Rathan answered the queries of the students. 

 

      Mr. Rathan, the guest speaker,  taking the session on ‘Global Education’ 

                                             

 

  
 

 


